CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 3, 2015

Scott McGee, PE

Scott M. McGee PE, LLC
9700 Tanoan Dr. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: ULTA Addition Ventura Place Bldg. 3
8810 Holly Ave NE
Request for Permanent C.0O. - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 10-22-14 (C12D071)
Certification dated: 3-30-15

Dear Mr. McGee,

Based on the Certification received on 3/30/2015, building 3 of Ventura Place is
acceptable for release of Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

PO Box 1293 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103
Sincerely,
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Planning Department
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